
Doss Counseling

Please join us in celebrating and spreading kindness at Doss! Kindness Week has
been planned in collaboration with our 5th Grade PALS.

Doss staff members wear college shirts on Thursdays. I like to
sport a different college every week so students can see the
many different options there are for higher education around the
country. If you’d like me to rep your college, send me a shirt size L! 
-Kara Wilkinson
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College Shirts

Kindness Week 2024

Sponsor a Family for
Winter Wishes!

Another big project of ours this
season is Winter Wishes. More
information has been shared in
Konstella. Here is the link again
to sign up to sponsor a family.

https://forms.gle/tYstWg79SzthbYZE9

